
 

 

Ready to learn. Ready to thrive. Ready for tomorrow. 
At Egerton we aspire to create an inclusive environment where all students and staff can flourish. We strive to nurture curious 

minds, so that all children leave school as confident, compassionate and globally aware citizens. 

       

                                23rd May 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
As we come to the end of another half term, it always nice to reflect on the year so far. Our children have had fun both inside and 
outside the classrooms, and on trips throughout the year. We have recently had the Director of Primary in to the school to look at 
our Geography curriculum, our geography lessons, and the work in books and also speak to the children about their geography 
journey. We had many compliments about this work and have been asked to work with other schools across the trust to showcase 
our wonderful learning. 
 
Year 4 and Climate Champions Tatton Park trip 
Our Y4 children and our climate champions visited Tatton Park on Tuesday this week to take part in a Bee Keeping workshop. 
Organised by one of our Governors- Mrs Chapman- the children visited the farm as well as looking at how honey is made.  
 
PTA Film Nights 
A huge thank you to our PTA for  organising and running the film nights this week. We had a staggering number of pupils that 
attended and the film was a huge hit! 
 
Bunny Hop  
Thank you to the PTA who organised the Bunny Hop before the Easter break. I can now reveal we raised a whopping £718.70! Thank 
you so much for your donations, the children really do enjoy this event.  
 
Summer Party- 27th June 2025 
We are busy getting ready for our summer party and are organizing non-uniform days in the run up to this event. On Friday 6th June 
please can we ask you to donate any sweets for our sweet bola. On Friday 20th June please can we ask for any bottles to be brought 
in for our bottle bola and then on Friday 27th June please can we ask for any clean and looked after teddies for our Teddy bola. Your 
help as always is gratefully received. We know it’s going to be a fab event; we just hope that the weather is kinder to us this year. 
Tickets for this event will go on sale the first week back after half term. 
 
Attendance winners 
This week’s attendance winners are Year 6 with a wonderful 99.7% attendance, in 2nd place are Year 5 with 97.5% and in 3rd place 
are Year 3 with 97.0%. A huge well done to Year 6 who get this week’s extra playtime, but after half term of course. 
 
E-safety 
The attached guide explores the troubling rise in children’s exposure to violent online content, unpacking the emotional, behavioural 

and social risks – and how trusted adults can help. 

Please see the attached flyer for further information. 
 

Best wishes 

Caroline Lowe 

Head Teacher 

 

 



 

 

 

Important Diary Dates (new dates in bold * change of date) 

      

Summer 2025 

Date Event 

23.5.25 School closes for children 

2.6.25 School opens for the children 

6.6.25 Non uniform day- please donate sweets for the sweet bola 

9.6.25 Queensberry AP in to speak to Y6 

10.6.25 Y6 Drone planning and flying workshop 

11.6.25-13.6.25 Y6 Residential to Castleton 

13.6.25 Lego workshop Y5 

16.6.25 Lego workshop Y6 

19.6.25 Sports Day KS2 am and Reception and KS1 pm 

20.6.25 Primary Schools Ball 

20.6.25 Non uniform day- please donate bottles for the bottle bola 

25.6.25 Y4 trip to Chester 

25.6.25 Reception new parents September 2025 meeting 5.30pm 

26.6.25 Sports Day KS2 am and Reception and KS1 pm (Reserve Date) 

27.6.25 PTA Summer party 

27.6.25 Non uniform day- please donate Teddies for the teddy bola 

Week  beg 30.6.25 Y1,2,3 Assemblies- parents invited- more info to follow 

1.7.25 Y2 trip to Safety Central 

2.7.25 Teddy Bear’s picnic for new Reception September 2025 starters 

Week  beg 7.7.25 Y3, 4, & 5 Assemblies- parents invited- more info to follow 

8.7.25 Y6 Leaver’s play 6-7pm 

9.7.25 Y6 Leaver’s play 6-7pm 

11.7.25 Additional inset day 6- school closed for children  

14.7.25 Y6 rounders match against parents- more info to follow 

16.7.25 Reception extravaganza- more info to follow 

18.7.25 School closes for children 

21.7.25 & 22.7.25 Inset Days 4 & 5 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week the Reception children have planted the beans we started growing at the beginning of this half term. They 

have thrived in the sunshine and were ready to be planted this week. We will take good care of them and hopefully get 

some beans next half term.   

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week, our Year 4 pupils enjoyed a fantastic day out at Tatton Park Farm, where they discovered the wonderful 
world of bees! The children learnt how bees create their hives and the fascinating process of how honey is made. 
Everyone had the chance to taste fresh honey, dress up as beekeepers, and take part in a variety of bee-themed 
activities. It was a hands-on, fun-filled day that left us all buzzing with excitement and new knowledge! 



 

 

 

 

 

This week, Year 2 had lots of fun in their art lesson as they explored 
Australian animals through Aboriginal art. They enjoyed learning 
about traditional styles and techniques, using a variety of media to 
create lines and textures. The children showed great creativity and 
attention to detail as they replicated beautiful pieces of Aboriginal 
artwork. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This week in Nursery, we have been learning about road safety, we have explained how to use a zebra crossing with the 
children taking it in turns driving vehicles and being the pedestrian on our very own zebra crossing.  We’ve talked about 
the importance of hand holding whilst crossing the road and the children have coloured in pictures of two hands holding 
whilst crossing the road.  During our maths sessions, we have introduced the children to subitising games, which is 
teaching the children to see patterns to learn the number of items instead of counting, the children that taken part have 
thoroughly enjoyed these new games, and we will continue playing these games for the rest of the term. Happy half 
term holiday to you all. 
 


